June 21, 1966,

Harper, Gilmour, Grey & Company,
7th Floor, United Kingdom Building,
409 Granville Street,

Vancouver 2, B. C.

ATTENTION: Miss Ebba Rasmussen.
Dear Miss Rasmussen:

We have made a study of the geological information
that we have in our office and that covers the area of the
two groups of claims in the Brenda district. We find that
the 'Cathy' group is more interesting in that it is well
located in respect to controlling structural trends in the
area. However, the overall extent of the group is too
limited to provide the reguired exploration opportunity in
the trans verse or N. S. direction. For this reason, we
opted not to make a physical examination of the ground. Ue
suggest that your best move would be to make a deal with one
of the adjoining companies; thereby adding to their acreage
and exploration potential.

Thank you very much for giving us the opportunity
to study your data,

Yours sincerely,

CONSOLIDATED SKEENA MINES LTD. (N.P.L.).

FANCG/1k Fo. A. McGonigle,
© President.
CeCs Wme Mo Shﬂrp, Pe Eng..
Ste. 808, 900 Wo Hastings St.,
Vancouver, B. C.
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